Zooming Japanese Students

On the last day of term, our Year 10 Japanese class had a
Zoom meeting with students from Wake Junior High School in
Okayama Prefecture, Japan. The Japanese students asked our
students questions in English, which our students answered
in English before moving on to ask the students questions in
Japanese.

Information was exchanged about Vegemite and Tim Tams
(which we have promised to send over!) as well as sushi and
noodles.

The Japanese students also gave our students their names
written in Chinese characters - a very special gift.

We hope to organise more meetings for our classes in the near
future.
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